ASHGROVE

PTFA Halloween Disco
Thursday 26th October 2023
Dear Parents & Carers,

Wow! What a busy month we have had in the way of PTFA fundraisers! T would like to take the opportunity
to share our successes as a school community, as we have already raised a phenomenal amount of money so
early in the academic year - £1058.40! Thank you and well done to all of you for your hard work,
encouragement and support over these events:

'NO TRICKS, JUST TREATS' BAKE SALE - with your help, the children worked so hard to produce
top-notch, terrifying treats which fetched £668.40 in just 90 minutes!

PARENT'S TRIVIA NIGHT at THE HILL TAVERN - a fantastic turnout with lots of laughs! All who
came got their game faces on and pushed their brains to the limit, as well as raised a brilliant £390!

Which leaves us with the final event before we go off on our mid-term break, the HALLOWEEN DISCO!
Please note the following guidelines for the event below:

e  On the evening of the disco, all pupils should arrive through the P1/4 entrance door and leave via the P3/5
gates. P1-P4 parents need to pick their children up at 5.00 p.m. at the P3/P5 gates and P5-P7 parents
at 6.00 p.m.

e Entfrance costs £5.00 per pupil which includes a drink, sweets and snack. Any dietary requirements have been
taken into account and these children will receive a wristband on entry. They will need to keep these on for the
duration of the disco. There will be face painting available during the event - any children who have allergies or
skin conditions will need to notify our PTFA team on arrival, so that we are aware of these children.

e  As the children leave via the P3/P5 gates, parents will be able to take pictures of their children using a variety
of selfie frames, masks and props. Please be aware, for child protection reasons, we ask that you refrain from
taking pictures of other children, unless you have received permission from their parents.

e  For supervision reasons, children should not wear facemasks to the Disco

e  Any children attending an after-school club can bring in a change of clothing.

e  The event will be supervised by members of the PTFA , therefore parents/carers are not required to attend.

e  As the evenings are dark, pupils will not be permitted to walk home unaccompanied.

The PTFA look forward to seeing you therel

VAT

Katie McConvey

Community Links Coordinator/ Chair of Ashgrove PTFA



